
Hybrid Public Information Meeting

You are Invited to a 
Hybrid Public Information Meeting about the Permit Application for a 

Recycling Facility at the existing Inwood Material Terminal 

Part 360/361 Solid Waste Management Facility  
(existing Registration #30W39R)  

1 Sheridan Boulevard, Inwood, New York 11906

Inwood Marine Terminal, LLC (IMT) will be conducting a Public Information Meeting to provide information and solicit Public 
Comment on a proposed Permit Application for continued operation of a recycling facility (Facility) at 1 Sheridan Boulevard 
in Inwood, New York. IMT is seeking to transition its existing Solid Waste Management Facility Registration (#30W39R) to a 
Permit to comply with requirements of New York State Department of Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC) Part 360/361 
regulations established in July 2023. The Facility serves the community by recycling construction and demolition materials for 
reuse, including source-separated concrete, asphalt rock, brick, and excavated materials and uses marine transportation to 
reduce the number of trucks on local and regional roads and highways. 

As part of the application process, public outreach is required to provide information on the Permit Application to all interested 
parties. This Public Notice is directed to anyone  that lives, works and/or represents a neighborhood or community near the 
Facility and to those persons on the project Contact List, established in consultation with the New York State Department of 
Environmental Conservation (NYSDEC), including local residents, local government and elected officials; business owners, 
land owners and occupants; local civic, community, environmental and religious organizations; local news media; and 
administrators/operators of any school or day care. 

Want to know more? Attend the Public Information Meeting, in person or virtually. 

Date:		  Thursday, April 10, 2025 
Time:		  6:30pm – 8 pm  
Location:	 In person, First Church of God, 14-25 Beach Channel Drive, Far Rockaway, NY 11691

OR

Virtual, Via Zoom 
Register in advance here: https://rb.gy/q988yp

PURPOSE

•	 Learn about the proposed Permit Application 
•	 Talk to representatives from Inwood Material Terminal LLC. 
•	 Have the opportunity to ask questions and express your concerns about the proposed permit. 
•	 Provide verbal or written Public Comments on the Permit Application. 

For additional information or to learn how to provide Public Comment on the Permit Application, go to this link: https://
hauglandgroup.us/imt-public-notice/. Comments can be submitted at any time before the Public Information Meeting and up 
until April 30. For more information or to submit Public Comments, contact: 

Inwood Material Terminal Community Hotline  
(347) 718-5199  

IMT.Community@hauglandllc.com 
Inwood Marine Terminal, 1 Sheridan Boulevard, Inwood, New York 11906

https://rb.gy/q988yp
https://rb.gy/hrez2

